Cc63
Communication
Council — December 17, 2024.
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Tor Adsiina Bellsaro CW(1) — Report No. 41  Item No. 15
Subject: FW: [External] Hwy 407 buyback study
Date: December-16-24 11:40:26 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Martha Bell

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 11:39 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Hwy 407 buyback study

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,
Regarding item 15 on the Council's agenda today:

As members of the Woodbridge Pollinator Group we wish to express our wish that the City of Vaughan support a
feasibility study on the buyback of Hwy 407 to alleviate congestion on Hwy 401 and alleviate the need for Hwy
413.

It is a critical time for biodiversity globally. We'd be running down southern Ontario's ability to support the ecology
that sustains life in this area. We must do our part by protecting the Greenbelt and the headwaters of the GTA
watersheds!

We support the feasibility study!
Martha Bell

Dar Share
Shirley Yung, Executive members of the Woodbridge Pollinator Group
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